
 
 
 

 

IDH Welcomes Visit from Siemens Healthineers 

27 March 2022 

(Cairo and London) – Integrated Diagnostics Holdings is pleased to announce that on Monday, 21 March 
2022, the Company welcomed a visit at the Group’s headquarters from the Siemens Healthineers’ CEO 
for Europe, Africa, and the Middle East, Dr. Bernd Ohnesorge, along with a team of senior officials of 
Siemens Healthineers. 

Dr. Ohnesorge was welcomed by IDH’s CEO, Dr. Hend El Sherbini and a group of IDH senior officials 
including Dr. Ahmed Wafaei, Director of Al Borg Scan, and Mr. Omar Bedewy, VP and Group CFO. 

During the meeting, Dr. El Sherbini presented IDH’s vision and ambitious growth plan for the Company’s 
Egyptian operations, and outlined its targets and responsibilities as the largest medical services company 
in Egypt. 

Dr. Ohnesorge congratulated the entire IDH team for the level of service provided by IDH’s labs and the 
amazing preparations made in Al Borg Scan branches. He also expressed his enthusiasm for further 
cooperation with IDH in the coming years. 

 

  

 

—Ends— 



 
 
 

 

About Integrated Diagnostics Holdings (IDH) 

IDH is a leading consumer healthcare company in the Middle East and Africa with operations in Egypt, Jordan, Sudan 
and Nigeria. The Group’s core brands include Al Borg, Al Borg Scan and Al Mokhtabar in Egypt, as well as Biolab 
(Jordan), Ultralab and Al Mokhtabar Sudan (both in Sudan) and Echo-Lab (Nigeria). A long track record for quality 
and safety has earned the Company a trusted reputation, as well as internationally recognised accreditations for its 
portfolio of over 2,000 diagnostics tests. From its base of 507 branches as of 30 September 2021, IDH will continue 
to add laboratories through a Hub, Spoke and Spike business model that provides a scalable platform for efficient 
expansion. Beyond organic growth, the Group’s expansion plans include acquisitions in new Middle Eastern, African, 
and Asian markets where its model is well-suited to capitalise on similar healthcare and consumer trends and capture 
a significant share of fragmented markets. IDH has been a Jersey-registered entity with a Standard Listing on the 
Main Market of the London Stock Exchange (ticker: IDHC) since May 2015 with a secondary listing on the EGX since 
May 2021 (ticker: IDHC.CA). Learn more at idhcorp.com. 
 
The person responsible for arranging the release of this announcement is Nancy Fahmy, Investor Relations Director 
at IDH. 
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